
OPTIONAL DESK SHIELDS
August 23, 2021

Dear Monee Families,

Last week, a couple of families reached out regarding options around additional layers
of protection. We have had some inquiries regarding the plastic desks shield which
were used during hybrid learning. If you are interested in obtaining a shield for your
child to use in school, please return the bottom portion (IN NEED OF A SHIELD).

Please note, teachers will NOT be responsible for cleaning shields. Should you choose
to have your child use a shield, they would need to bring the shield home with them
each night to be disinfected.  An additional shield will not be provided if your child
leaves theirs at home. Please remember, all students will continue to be required to
wear masks in school and we will continue to practice social distancing.

If you still have plastic shields from last year and you are interested in having your child
bring them to school, please return the bottom portion (ALREADY HAVE A SHIELD).
Please feel free to contact the office at (708)367-2600 if you have any questions.

Thank you,
__________________________(IN NEED OF A SHIELD)_______________________

I would like my child ________________________________________in room ______
(Student’s Name)

to receive a shield to use at school.  I understand that they will use this in ADDITION to

wearing a mask.

____________________________________________________ Date_____________
(Parent’s Signature)

________________________(ALREADY HAVE A SHIELD)_____________________

I have a plastic shield from last year. My child ___________________________in room
(Student’s Name)

_____ will be bringing it to school.  I understand that they will use this in ADDITION to

wearing a mask.

____________________________________________________ Date_____________
(Parent’s Signature)
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